
Lockport  Kindergarten Newsletter 
 
Week # 22 January 6—10, 2025 
 
Winter 

Introducing: 
Blends 

Telling time by the hour 
Long and short vowels 

LANGUAGE AND 
READING: 
 
The children will learn 
about winter this week 
and all of the amazing 
things that occur.  We 
will discuss weather 
changes, hibernation, 
winter activities and 
arctic animals. We 
have many books to 
help with the 
discussion. 
 
The children will 
continue to practice 
their CVC words and 
practice their vowel 
sounds.  Blends will be 
introduced. 
 
Be on the look out for 
some Guided Reading 
books coming home 
soon. 

CONCEPT: 
 
There is a lot to learn 
about the weather 
change and season 
change.  We have 
many exciting 
experiments planned 
including a snowstorm 
in a jar and an 
exploding snowman. 
 
As always, we will go 
off the concept shelves 
and continue to review 
the calendar daily. 

CRAFT AND 
WRITING: 
 
As always, we will 
work on readiness 
papers.  We will 
practice our 
handwriting skills by 
taking our time to 
properly form letters 
and write about a 
melted snowman. 
 
Plenty of winter crafts 
will be enjoyed as the 
children create 
snowflakes, snowmen 
and maybe even a 
snow globe! 

PARENT NOTES: 
 
We are nearing the 
100th day of school.  
On Tuesday, January 
14th we will be 
officially 100 days 
smarter.  We are 
asking that you dress 
your child up like 
they are 100 years old 
on this day.  I will be 
sending home more 
information soon on 
other activities that 
we will need your 
help with.   

Feel free to contact us at: 
 
Lockport.director@bobbienoonans.com 
 
815-838-2855 
 
 
“Like” us on Facebook  
 
“Follow us on Instagram 

Welcome to 2025!! 
 

Ms. Riley 


